
From: Waters, Laura [mailto:laura.waters@norfolk.gov.uk]  

Sent: 06 August 2018 09:32 
To: Programme Officer 

Subject: FW: South East Lincolnshire Local Plan 2011 - 2036: Main Modifications Consultation 

 

FAO Peter Udy 
 
Thank you for consulting Norfolk County Council on the above Local Plan 
consultation. 
 
At this stage it is not considered that the Main Mod consultation raises any strategic 
cross-boundary issues with Norfolk County Council. Obviously you would consult the 
County Council when you review your Local Plan. I assume, under your statutory 
duty to co-operate (Localism Act 2011), that if you feel there are any strategic cross 
boundary issues arising or likely to arise that you would seek further discussion with 
Norfolk County Council i.e. through myself as the first point of contact.  
 
If you have any queries with the above comments please call or email me. 
 
Kind regards 
Laura 
 

Laura Waters,  

Senior Planner MRTPI 

Infrastructure Development  

Community and Environmental Services  

Tel: 01603 638038  

County Hall, Norwich, NR1 2DH  
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JOINT COMMITTEE RESPONSE 
FORM 

 

REP: MM13 

PMM REF: n/a 

 
The contents of the representation are noted, and the Joint Committee has no comments.  
 

 


